Complex Care Market Engagement

Note following Market Engagement Event undertaken 16 July 2019

Thank you to all those providers that attended the market engagement event held today.  Attached is a copy of the presentation slides for information.  

The input and feedback received during this event was very informative and we will take this into account when finalising the service model and procurement documentation.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are in the process of pulling together answers to the questions raised during today’s session and I will circulate these by the end of the week.

Should you have any further comments / suggestions for improvement, could you please send these through the Messaging Area of the NEPO Portal by 12 noon Friday 26 July 2019.



